
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting 

Meeting held Sept 8th 2012 at 10:35 

Present: W Clayton. K Clayton,  R Gutteridge,  P Box, T Kitchen,  J.Kitchen,   

A. Middleton,   T Middleton, F Vale  

Apologies: Ron Lloyd 

Site Representatives:  

   Rent Collector  - R Gutteridge 

Action from previous minutes: 

• None. 

A.O.B: 

• Thanks to R Lloyd for his hard work during the Annual Show and 

congratulations to all prize winners. 

• A letter addressed to the committee, from a plot holder, was read out. 

It concerned the fact that the adjacent plot had been uncultivated for 

the last two years and was full of weeds which were affecting nearby 

plots. This has highlighted an on-going problem on other plots. It was 

decided that a survey would be carried out to establish the extent of the 

problem. The results will be used to enforce the Association rules 

regarding the cultivation of plots. Warning letters will be sent out as 

necessary. 

 

Meeting closed at 10:55 

 

Next meeting October 6th. 


